
Miss S Hertz  

Hi, I’m Miss Hertz, I have recently joined Gainsborough as a 1:1 teaching assistant in early 

years. I have previously worked in a local pre-school and as a family support worker, whilst 

completing a MEd in Psychology of Education. I enjoy working with young children and 

supporting their social and educational development.  

Outside of school, I like spending time with my friends and family. I spend my free time going 

on long walks and exercising and going on holidays abroad, as I enjoy visiting new countries.  

 


